
The School of Law will host the Regional Round for the Price Media Moot Court Competition from 
January 29 to 1 February 2014. The competition is organized in partnership with Moi University and 
the University of Oxford in the United Kingdom. The aim is to create a platform for debates for 
students and other participants on freedom of expression and new communications technology issues. 
The rounds will be held at the Law School.


